
 

 

News and Notes March 15 

2024-2025 School Re-Enrollment 
Re-enroll EARLY for next school year, beginning March 10!  It’s never too early!  With the various changes 
that will take place next year, it is important, now more than ever, for the school to know who is returning. 
  

Re-enroll by March 23, to be eligible for a $100 Gift Card 

  

Re-enroll by April 15, to be eligible for a $50 Gift Card 

 

Parent Alerts 

Beginning March 18, Parent Alerts received by text will have a new 6-digit short code.  The new code will be 
317065.  Families are encouraged to add the new code to your saved contact for the school so that your 
Parent Alert does not display as an unknown sender. 
 

Testimonials 

As we prepare for Open House and spring enrollment, please take a couple of minutes to fill out the attached 
Google form to help us share what families and students love most about Trinity. 

https://forms.gle/5eSKysa9qcHH8WT48 

 

Open House 

Invite your friends to our Open House on Wednesday, March 27 from 4pm - 6pm.  You can take them from 
room to room to meet teachers and see our amazing campus.  Remember, word of mouth is our best 
advertising! 
 

Puzzles & Pizza 

Please make plans to join us for puzzles and pizza during the school Open House on Wednesday, March 27 
from 4pm - 6pm.  Pre-order large pizzas will be available from Domino’s for $7.50.  Puzzles, drinks, and 
dessert will be provided.  Flyers went home Friday, March 8. 
 

Church Services 

Please join us for supper and services each Wednesday of Lent.  Supper begins at 5:00pm, and the service 
begins at 6:30pm. 
 

 

Dates to Remember 

3/18-22 - Spring Break 

3/21      - School Board Meeting, 5:30pm 

3/25      - Chess Club, 3:30pm - 4:30pm 

3/25      - Sports Awards Program, 6:00pm 

3/27      - Open House, 4-6pm 

3/29      - No School, Good Friday 
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